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Data Request: 

  

Does Otter Tail have anyone currently receiving the Solar Renewable Energy Credit and does 

Otter Tail anticipate anyone using that rate in the next 12 months? 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

 

Response: 

 

Currently, there are two SD customers that have solar generation installed.  Those two customers 

have chosen to keep the RECS and not sell them to OTP.  OTP does not have any customer 

interconnection requests for solar installations in SD at this time.  But it is possible for the 

complete process to take less than 12 months from start to finish.  

 


